
 

 

 

 

 

 
An Introduction to Greenwich Mental Health in Schools 

Team 
 
 

We would like to invite you to join our free 20 minute virtual parent/carer 

webinar. This is an opportunity to find out who we are, where we are and what 

we do.  

This will take place via MS Teams. The webinar will cover the following:  

- Information on our team (Greenwich Mental Health in Schools Team) 

and support we can offer  

- Overview of support we can provide for children experiencing anxiety 

- Overview of support we can provide for children who present with 

behaviour that challenges 

- Information on how to self-refer to our team 

- A chance to ask any questions 

There is no pressure to contribute or to have your camera on during the 

session, please do whatever you feel most comfortable with. 

Details: Monday 5th February 2024 at 10am 

Please reserve your space on Eventbrite –  

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/greenwich-mental-health-in-schools-team-introduction-to-our-

service-tickets-803903666507?aff=oddtdtcreator 


